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At Bathgate West Nursery School









19th January 2017
Dear Parent/Carer
At Bathgate West Nursery School, we value the involvement and support of our parents and carers.  We also enjoy sharing our practice in the nursery, showcasing what the children learn and create from day to day.
To further develop parental involvement, we are excited to introduce our Stay & Play programme.  This will provide you with the opportunity to come into the hustle and bustle and get a taste of what the children do in the nursery, whilst playing and enjoying experiences on offer.
Two slots will be made available for each session: 

Morning: 9am – 10am / 10.15am – 11.15am 
Afternoon: 12.45pm – 1.45pm / 2pm – 3pm

We are looking forward to our next week of Stay & Play, which will take place week beginning 6th February 2017. Lists and time-slots will be made available next week, providing you with enough time to choose a slot and make arrangements as necessary.
If you have any questions in this regard, please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of our nursery team.

Kind regards,

Kirsti Waddell
(Nursery Teacher)

